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October 2, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

The Community Blueprint Development Foundation, Inc. (CBDF) is a unique nonprofit 
organization dedicated to promoting the well-being of youth, families, and communities through 
innovative initiatives.

CBDF believes that one way to fulfill its mission is by partnering with the Louise Watley Library 
at Southeast, located at 1463 Pryor Road, to seek donations of toys and clothing for children in 
need in neighboring communities during the holiday season and winter months. The library also 
collects new or gently used jackets and coats to help keep children warm during the colder 
months, when such items are essential.

Your donation can make a significant difference in a child's life. By contributing toys and 
clothing, you can bring joy to a child who might otherwise go without gifts or warm clothing this 
holiday season. We invite you to join CBDF and the Louise Watley Library at Southeast in our 
efforts to support the youth and families in need, demonstrating our shared commitment to 
positive change.

Finally, on December 17, 2024, Santa Claus will visit the library for a special storytime and to 
distribute gifts. Events like this have the power to bring joy and create lasting positive change, 
and we need your help to make them happen. Please consider supporting this joyful occasion and 
helping us make a difference.

Thank you for your generosity and support.

Kind regards,

Rev. Daniel Dickson 

 
Rev. Daniel Dickson, President
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